
 

 

May 09, 2025 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers       

Dalal Street, Fort,    

Mumbai - 400001.      

Security code: 506248                                                                                                                          

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 

Mumbai- 400051. 

Symbol: AMNPLST 

 

  Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Sub: Intimation of Scheduled Partial Shutdown of the Chemical Plant for operational maintenance.  

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, read with Schedule III, Part A, Para B, we wish to inform you that a part of the 

Chemical Plant of the Company situated at D 21/21A, TTC Industrial Area, Turbhe, Thane Belapur 

Road, Navi Mumbai 400705 will be temporarily closed for approximately two weeks starting from 

16th May, 2025 for carrying out of planned maintenance activities.  

 

Re-opening of the plant will be intimated separately to the Stock Exchanges.  

 

The above information is also being made available on the website of the Company at 

https://www.amines.com/  

 

You are requested to take the aforesaid information on record.  

 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully,  

 

For Amines & Plasticizers Limited 

 

 

 

Omkar Mhamunkar 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

             ICSI Membership No.: ACS 26645 
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